
 

 

 

7th October 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 7 students 
 
Following my letter dated 5th October, I would like to confirm the plans for Year 7 students during 
the strike days.  Please rest assured that your child’s education is our priority.  We are committed 
to ensuring that there is minimal disruption to their learning.  Home learning will be set on the 
school website/Classcharts.  A link will be sent through via school comms to you. Please encourage 
your child to complete the work set. 
 
Plans for Year 7 are as follows: 
 

 Tuesday, 11th October – students attend school as normal 

 Wednesday, 19th October –Boundless Outdoors trip or home learning  

 Thursday, 20th October -  Boundless Outdoors trip or home learning 

 Tuesday, 1st November - students should remain at home and access home learning 

 Wednesday, 2nd November - students should attend school as normal 

 Thursday, 3rd November - students should remain at home and access home learning 
 
Additional support: 
 
If you are concerned about your child remaining at home please contact your child’s Pastoral 
Leader Mrs Powner via email on staffpxp@westcoventryacademy.org.  Home learning will be set 
via the school website/Classcharts.  If your child is unable to access the internet, please contact 
your child’s Progress Leader Mr Guest on staffjdg@westcoventryacademy.org.  Packs of work can 
be provided. 
 
If your child is in receipt of free school meals we will ensure that either a meal or voucher will be 
made available.  
 
Thank you for your support and patience. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ana Neofitou 
Headteacher 
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